
 

 

 

NOTICE 
MUNICIPAL NOTICE 16 / 2018 

 
It has come to our attention that official municipal tenders are being falsified by individuals 
impersonating the Municipality.  
 
We hereby warn suppliers of these activities. If you are aware of such misrepresentation, please 
bring this to our attention.  
 
We take these incidents very seriously and will act swiftly to circumvent any fraudulent activity.  
 
Kindly contact Mr B. Louw at 021 808 8177 or Mr D. Jacobs 021 808 8137 should you need to verify 
any municipal tenders. 
 
 
Geraldine Mettler 
Municipal Manager 


